
 

 
 

 

14 December 2018 

Rate of Return Guidelines (2018) for Gas Transmission and 
Distribution Networks 
 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLICATION OF FINAL GUIDELINES 

The Economic Regulation Authority intends to publish its Final Rate of Return Guidelines for Gas 
Transmission Pipelines and Distribution Networks by Friday, 21 December 2018. 

The ERA had planned to publish the guidelines by 16 December 2018, as required under the 
National Gas Rules.  However, the ERA requires additional time to finalise the guidelines to 
ensure that all public submissions and the Independent Panel report have been considered. 
The ERA also undertook a separate public consultation period to consider new information on the 
debt risk premium process. 

The extension is allowed under section 9B of the National Gas Rules. 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Jason Dignard 
Ph: 08 6557 7917 
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Media enquiries 
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